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Village of Wayne 

Regular Council Meeting/Zoom Meeting 

JUNE 3RD, 2020 

 

The meeting was brought to order by Mayor Everett and the pledge of allegiance was said. Roll 

call was read: Bechstein present, Zeigler absent, Gross present, Morlock present, Lee present, 

and Wildman present. Bechstein moved and Lee second to approve the minutes as corrected. Roll 

call vote: Bechstein-yes, Lee-yes, Gross-yes, Morlock-yes, & Wildman-yes.  All yeah, M/C. Lee 

moved and Morlock second to turn all bills over to finance and to pay all those found favorable. 

Roll call vote: Bechstein-yes, Lee-yes, Gross-yes, Morlock-yes, & Wildman-yes. All yeah, M/C. 

 

Police Chief Matt Herrig reported working on code enforcement, no update on the new cruiser 

yet, and new Officer Desiree Beatty has been sworn in. The chief is doing an Excessive Force 

Training on Sunday with all the officers and also fire arms training soon. 

 

Mayor reported that Terry has been doing a great job on park maintenance, St. Rt. 281 and 

Church St. curbs are done, and working on ball diamonds. Wood County was in town for a day to 

tar and chip patch the roads.  

 

Mayor and council had no updates on storm sewer project and manholes on E. Main yet. Zoom 

meetings and financial report tabled until next meeting. Wildman updated the zoning letter and 

was sent out to council. Mayor is going to speak with solicitor and get what the job requirements, 

etc. exactly are to include in the letter. Council will review at next meeting and looking to mail 

out to all residents by July 1st. 

 

Gross moved and Lee second to remove the barriers around the park equipment and unlock the 

ball diamonds for use. The concession stand, shelter houses, drinking fountain, and restrooms 

will remain closed. Roll call vote: Bechstein-yes, Lee-yes, Gross-yes, Morlock-yes, & Wildman-

yes. All yeah, M/C. 

 

Gross reported that Habitat for Humanity did purchase 3 empty lots on Railroad St. Habitat for 

Humanity is looking to do a split build in 2021 on the 2 lots on the west side of Railroad St. 

Information on the purchase of land, etc. might be posted in the newspaper. Mayor and council 

thanked Gross for all of his hard work.  

 

No further business, Lee moved and Bechstein second to adjourn. Roll call vote: Bechstein-yes, 

Lee-yes, Gross-yes, Morlock-yes, & Wildman-yes. All yeah, M/C. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Melissa Repasz 

Fiscal Officer          

___________________________ 

    Council President 
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